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Item 07 

 

Date:  May 12, 2022 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  Sylvia Hacaj, Board President 

Subject:  Proposed Meeting with the Kensington Fire Protection District 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Recommendation:  
 
Direct staff to contact the Kensington Fire Protection District to propose a joint meeting to update the 
public regarding the status of housing of the two agencies. 
 
Rationale for Recommendation:  
 
For the past two years, the KPPCSD has been actively pursuing plans to relocate from the Public Safety 
Building due to the need to bring the building up to current building standards. In order to answer 
questions, bring the public up-to-date on what the two districts are doing and why these actions are 
necessary, it is proposed that the respective boards convene a joint, public, informational meeting. 
 


